
 

TOWNSHIP OF DELANCO, NEW JERSEY 

HISTORICAL PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD 

 

ATTENTION ALL VETERANS 

 

The Township of  Delanco, NJ Historical Preservation 

Board has started a Military-Veteran project. 

 

We will be focusing on Delanco residents, both past and 

present, and their involvement in any and all American 

military conflicts to date. We wish to include as many 

Veterans as possible, both male and female as well as 

members of  the Merchant Marine. 

 

There will be a military Collection on display in the       

municipal building and we are asking for the temporary 

loan or donation of  any military memorabilia. We will    

also be inviting any interested Veterans to tell us their   

individual stories and experiences, as we set up a 

firsthand oral history.  Our goal is to share these experi-

ences with our school children so that they fully under-

stand that Freedom has never been free. 

 

If  you are at all interested please contact us at: either 
hlopez9876@msn.com or 201-206-2690. 

 
 

Henry Lopez, Military Collection Curator 
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